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Port of Sydney Announces New CEO

Sydney (NS) November 2, 2023

Port of Sydney Development Corporation’s Board of Directors is pleased to announce Lorna Campbell,
P.Eng., PMP, as the new Chief Executive Officer.

Lorna is a highly accomplished Professional Engineer who has worked for
CBCL Sydney as a Senior Civil Engineer and Project Manager for the past 16 3%
years. Lorna has a proven track record leading teams of professionals to
deliver complex, multi-disciplinary infrastructure projects including marine
construction, dredging, and buildings projects.

Throughout her career she has been passionate about fostering clear and
open communications, building strong and trusted relationships, and working
collaboratively with diverse groups to achieve success.

“Ms. Campbell’s extensive experience and local knowledge will serve the growing Port of Sydney well.
We welcome and look forward to working with Lorna as she assumes the role of CEO in early
December”, says Board Chair James Kerr.

“l am very excited to be joining the Port of Sydney and look forward to working closely with the Staff,
Board, CBRM, and other key port stakeholders. Together we will build on the Port’s existing
achievements to realize the full potential of Sydney Harbour”, says Lorna Campbell.

Campbell’s new role will commence in early December.
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